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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 

   Our daily Bible reading in Revelation 

has attracted the interest of people 

from around the country.  Each day, 

we will post an “excerpt” on Facebook 

and other social media.  We have had 

responses from not only Michigan, 

but Tennessee, Kentucky, Ohio, 

Georgia, Missouri, Utah and more! 

    November, we will finish reading 

Revelation and will be learning about 

the life and ministry of the Apostle 

Paul.  Discover how God worked in his 

life and find inspiration for your daily 

walk with God! 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

   Tired of waiting in lines with nothing 

to do?  Waking up in the middle of 

the night and can’t get back to sleep?  

Finding there’s nothing worth 

watching or tired of the lengthy 

commercial breaks?   Why not make 

better use of that time by talking to 

God?  Start with family members, 

those needing to make decisions, 

shut-ins, sick, missions, the ministry of 

Pine Run; just for starters!   God can 

hear you anytime, anywhere;  He will 

not put you on hold or tell you to 

come back later. 

    What are you waiting for?  He is 

anxious to hear from you and will act 

in the best interests of His people!. 

      

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in November     9:30 am 

     Warriors learn to master their 

weapons;  Christians need to master 

God’s Word!  It will guide us, 

strengthen, and equip you for every 

good work.   Intimidated by the 

task?  There is help on the way! 

    Sunday mornings at 9:30 we will 

be taking time to help people learn 

how to read, study and get more 

out of the Bible.  All are welcome.  

You do not need to pre-register, 

there is no cost, we look forward to 

having you join us! 

  

 
Figure 1 "Exodus" 

    Our study has resulted in plenty of 

discussion and insight as we go 

through the book of Exodus.  

Participation has increased as we 

entered the section where Moses 

goes up on the Mount and receives 

instructions about:  Laws, the 

Tabernacle and worship.   Not sure 

what the interest is all about?   All the 

more reason to join us on Wednesday 

mornings! 

    We also take time to get caught up 

with what is going on in the lives of 

the people of Pine Run and then lift 

them up in prayer! 

  Hitting highlights from Revelation 

in our study.  We are also helping 

address how to search and handle 

the job hunting process. 

    Have added an additional family 

study on Wednesday night at a 

home nearby. 

 

Teen Training—

Thursdays  @ 7 pm 

  

 

Cleaning, assembling Bible School 

booklets, and newsletters are 

some of the tasks that were 

undertaken in October. 

     Our church leaders went 

through the process of 

establishing a budget for the 

coming year.  Careful planning is 

resulting better stewardship, while 

not reducing services.   To 

accomplish this takes some 

creativity and resourcefulness.  

They will monitor and review the 

budget as the year goes on.  Part 

of the goal is setting aside funds 

each month to cover a yearly 

insurance bill and develop a 

maintenance fund to take care of 

repairs so that we would not have 

to touch the Building Fund 

Certificate of Deposit in the 

future. 

     We continue to pray and look 

forward to continued growth of 

our congregation and services that 

we provide. 

    Pray for our leaders to have 

wisdom and for the ministry  to 

continue to expand as we follow 

Jesus Christ! 
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